
 

 
 

 
 
  Greetings, Comrades!    
  I hope Everyone is doing well, 
staying healthy and enjoying the 
beautiful weather this summer.  I 
want to start out by saying that I 
am honored to be the person the 
Post has chosen to lead Team 392 
through the 2024-2025 year. I 
have some big shoes to fill, and 
the standard is high for the Post. I 
would like to say “Thank You” to 
Troy Wagers for all the work and 
dedication he has put into the Post 
in the past year as Commander.  I 
know I will have many questions 
in the future and am looking 
forward to learning more as we 
move forward.  I would also like 
to thank Dinah Doyle for all her 
hard work and efforts in the 
Auxiliary. We have the best 
Auxiliary I have seen and can only 
hope to further the relationship 
between us and continue to make 
us a better Team 392.                    .  
 June was a busy month for the 
Post, with a lot of activities having 
taken place. Our Department of 
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Non-Smoking Facility - Outside Smoking Accommodations Available 

Virginia Convention was held on 
the 13th-16th and was a great time.  
If you have never been to the 
Convention, it is informative and a 
great place to meet other members 
from different Posts, share ideas, 
and make relationships that can 
further our work towards our 
mission. I highly encourage you to 
attend sometime. We also hosted 
another Quilts of Valor ceremony, 
and several Vets were wrapped 
with their quilts. It was another 
emotional time for those who 
attended and received quilts.  On 
the 22nd we held another Adopt-A-
Street clean up day, doing our part 
to help keep our community clean 
and beautiful. These are just a few 
of the many events that took place 
last month and there are going to 
be more opportunities in the future 
to lend a hand and serve those who 
have served. In July we will hold 
our annual 4th of July Picnic. We 
need volunteers to help with setup, 
cooking, serving, and cleanup. I 
hope to see everyone there 
enjoying the fellowship we enjoy.    
  I am excited to start this new year 
with a great group of people who 
are committed to the mission of 
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ATTENDEES NEEDED 
(see any Post Officer for details)  

• Monthly Post/Aux Meetings:  
   July 2nd  /  Joint Meeting at 7:00 
PM Individual Post/Aux Business 
Meetings immediately afterwards.  
 

• Independence Day Picnic & 
Bake Sale: July 4th / Noon - 5:00 
PM 

 

• Monthly Pool Tourney:  
   July 6th  / Noon  
 

• Monthly Darts Tourney:  
   July 6th  / 5:30 PM  
 

• MOC/MOCA Meetings:  
    July 9th / 7:00 PM  
 

• Texas Hold’em: July 20th / 1800 
 

• MOCA Bingo: July 20th / 1300 
 

• Trivia Night: July 29th  / 7:00 PM 
 

• House Committee Meeting:  
   July 31st  / 6:30 PM 
 

• Friday Night Shrimp Special:  
   Each Friday / 5:30 - 8:30PM  
   DJ Shannon playing on July 19th 

Post 392 -  Needs You! 

COMMANDER’S  . 
CALL           . 



 

the VFW.  Along with that I am 
also looking forward to working 
closely with Fred Jennings as he 
leads the Auxiliary this year.  
Together, we have committed to 
keeping lines of communication 
open between us and supporting 
each other in all events that are 
scheduled. We are both fully 
engaged in “Team 392”. In the 
past I have heard things that 
sounded to me like there was a 
divide between our two groups 
and I want to make that stigma go 
away. The Aux supports the Post, 
and the Post supports the Aux, that 
is the only way we are going to be 
successful moving forward. If you 
see a sign-up sheet asking for 
volunteers for an event, PLEASE 
SIGN UP. I know some people 
don’t like to do certain things and 
that is fine, but things need to get 
done and not everything is always 
glamorous. I appreciate all the 
help during the events and hope 
more folks will step up in the 
future.  
  Comrades, I know we are doing 
things within our neighborhoods 
and communities that may not be a 
“Post Events”, whether you are 
helping a neighbor by driving 
them to an appointment, mowing 
the grass, or any other help they 
may need, please let me know so 
we can document that time and 
show how we help our 
community.  It may not seem like 
much, but it counts. If you have 
any questions about this let me 
know and I will help to explain it.    
  As we kick off this new 
administrative year at the Post, I 
hope I serve each and everyone of 
our members to the best of my 
ability, and uphold the high 
standards set before me. Thank 
you again for trusting me to lead 
this team and represent the Post. I 
wish everyone a safe holiday and 
hope to see you around the Post.  
         Post Commander 
        James Wikkerink 
      commandervfw392@gmail.com 
       757-270-8537 

 
 
 
 

 
Fellow Brothers and Sisters,  
  I hope everyone is having a 
wonderful summer and taking 
advantage of the warm weather. 
We have been busy here at the 
Post and it doesn’t look like it will 
be slowing down anytime soon. 
Last month we had our 
Department of VA Convention in 
Williamsburg. The Post received 
several awards for what we have 
accomplished this past year. I 
believe we can keep up the good 
work that we have been doing. 
July is looking to be a great month 
as well. We will be having our 
annual Independence Day picnic 
on July 4th, so come on out to the 
Post and enjoy some great food 
and comradery with your fellow 
Post and Aux members.  
  I have mentioned several times 
before that our members are the 
ones who make ours a great Post. I 
am sure we all know someone 
who is eligible to become a Post 
member. Let’s get out there and 
talk up the Post and the VFW. If 
we could all just bring in one new 
member we would be doing great 
towards our membership and 
retention goals. When you are 
talking to folks, don’t forget to 
mention that we are still holding 
periodic drawings for a free Life 
Membership.  
  Finally, I would like to 
congratulate our immediate Past 
Post Commander, Troy Wagers, on 
earning ALL-STATE honors at the 
State Convention. Yes, he got 
another cap!                     . 
  I have one thing that I would like 
to say. 22 losses a day is a large 
number. Keep all of our members 
in your thoughts, and please, if we 
can prevent one suicide then we 
have saved a Brother or Sister. 
Comrades, remember to be safe 
while you are enjoying those fun 
summer activities, as we want to 
see you at the Post. 
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Sr. Vice Commander 

                   John Flavin 
srvice 

commandervfw392@gmail.com 
757-450-0844 

-----------------------------------——————————————------- 

Dates to remember 
 

7/1  Battle of Gettysburg begins in 
1863  

7/4   Independence Day (1776)  
7/8   Gen MacArthur appointed 

Commander-in-Chief of UN 
Forces, Korea in 1950  

7/12  Lt Reasoner: 1st USMC to 
received Medal Of Honor in 
Vietnam, 1965  

7/22 Uday and Qusay Hussein 
killed in gun battle, Iraq War 
in 2003  

7/27 Korean Armistice Agreement 
signed in 1953  

7/29 USS Forrestal fire in 1967  
7/30 USS Indianapolis sank by 

Japanese torpedoes in 1945  
 
 
 

 
 

Greetings, Brothers and Sisters, 
  I would like to thank you for 
your support in electing me as 
your Jr. Vice Commander. I want 
to also express my thanks and 
gratitude to each person who has 
helped make me feel part of the 
Post family over the last year and 
a half. I have been told, and now 
learned, that it is our members 
who make our Post great, and we 
would not be able to support this 
Post, or our community, without 
the hard work and fellowship of 
you, our members. I am excited, 
honored, and humbled by your 
trust in me to represent you as Jr. 
Vice Commander. I am very 
excited about the upcoming year 
and look forward to the challenges 
and the good times that we will 
share together while serving here.  
  The month of June was busy, 
starting with the VFW Department 
of Virginia State Convention held 
in Williamsburg, VA, from June 
12th-16th. Elections were held for 

       SENIOR VICE 
       COMMANDER 

       JUNIOR VICE 
       COMMANDER 

mailto:commandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:chaplain392@gmail.com
mailto:srvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:srvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
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option to the one time payment for 
Life Membership. 

------------------------------------------ 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT 
WWW.VFW392.ORG 

 

E-Newsletter 
  The VFW Post 392 Newsletter 
and Calendar are available online 
for free! If you are currently 
receiving a hard copy of the 
Newsletter via the USPS, we ask 
that you subscribe to our e-mailing 
list so  we can reduce printing and 
mailing costs to our members. To 
view these documents online, go 
to vfw392.org and click on the 
links along the left side of the page 
to view each page.  
  On the Newsletter page, you can 
sign up to receive the monthly 
notification about the Newsletter, 
Calendar of Events, and other Post 
related communications by 
clicking on the “Subscribe  to the 
VFW Post 392 Mailing List” link . 
Ensure that you add the domain 
“vfw392.org” to your address  
book. This will prevent the Post 
emails from going to your SPAM 
folder!  
---------------------------------------  

Updating Your Name, Address 
and Contact Information 

 

   VFW Post 392 maintains the 
name, address, phone number and 
email address for all our Post and 
Auxiliary members. If any of this 
information has changed for you 
since you joined the Post, please 
notify the Post Quartermaster 
(vfw392@gmail.com) by phone or 
email so he can update our 
databases. If you are planning on 
moving anytime in the upcoming 
future (often the case with our 
active duty military members) 
please contact us as soon as you 
have your new contact information 
so we can stay in touch with you 
and ensure you get Post 
information. When your mailing 
address changes, be sure to fill out 
a USPS address change form, mail 
it in, or drop it off at the Post. 
 

         JUNIOR VICE 
         COMMANDER 

state officer positions and many 
informational VFWVA items were 
addressed. Later in the month, we 
also had a “Back to the Future” 
themed trivia put on by the nearly 
world famous VFW Trivia pundit 
Steve “Good Steve” Wilkins, 
which I heard was “just in time” to 
close out a great month. We will 
have an exciting month in July. On 
July 4th, there will be a family 
picnic at the Post from Noon-5. If 
you can help with the event, your 
assistance is greatly appreciated. 
Be sure to check out the monthly 
Pool and Darts Tournaments on 
the first Saturday of each month, 
Bingo and Texas Hold’em on the 
third Saturday of the month, and 
our Shrimp Special dinner every 
Friday evening at the Post. There 
will also be another great night of 
Trivia on July 29th so there are 
plenty of things to do in the 
month!  
  At the last VFW VA District 2 
meeting, I was also elected as 
District 2 Surgeon.  I truly believe 
that our Post is making an impact 
as Troy Wagers and James 
Wikkerink were also elected to 
positions in our District. I am 
honored to serve our District and 
represent our Post as well.  I am 
excited to see what this year will 
bring, and I encourage you all, my 
Brothers and Sisters, to continue 
to do what you have done so well 
for our country, by helping in 
service to the Post and our veteran 
friends and family. Many hands 
make for light work. 

Jr. Vice Commander 
Kevin Hébert 

jrvice 
commandervfw392@gmail.com 

757-412-9191  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Continuous Membership 
Awards 

 

   The following individuals have 
earned     Continuous    Membership 
Awards. If you are listed below, 
please attend the next Post 
Meeting to receive your lapel pin. 
If you are unable to attend, contact 
any Post Officer. If your name has 
not been listed and you believe 
that an award is due, please 
contact the Quartermaster. 
 

July 2024 
 

  45 Years Continuous Service: 
Robert P. Hawks III, Robert E. 
Swanson 
  40 Years Continuous Service: 
Raymond C. Parrish 
  35 Years Continuous Service: 
Ario Guthrie, David M. Jones, Ted 
E. Nelson 
  30 Years Continuous Service: 
Edward L. Cox, Barry M. 
McCaslin 
  20 Years Continuous Service: 
Irene M. Dudley, Steven D. 
Ingram, Jeffrey Montgomery, 
James C. Schmidt 
  15 Years Continuous Service: 
Cecil E. Barfield, Fredrick A. 
Olds, Joseph M. Zele 
   

  In order to maintain continuous 
membership eligibility in the 
VFW, you must pay your dues 
prior to the expiration date on your 
card. 
  Thank you for your service, and 
congratulations! 
 

Membership Dues  
  Annual dues are $40.00. Annual 
Members can pay their dues at 
Post 392, online at vfw.org, or by 
mail directly to: 

VFW National Headquarters 
Third Floor, Room 316 

406 West 34th St. 
Kansas City, MO 64111 

(please include your membership#)  
  Consider changing your Annual 
Membership to a Life Membership 
and make a life long commitment 
to serving your fellow service 
members and Veterans. Life 
Installment plan is available as an 

      QUARTER- 
      MASTER 

https://www.vfw392.org/
http://www.vfw392.org
mailto:webmaster@vfw392.org
mailto:webmaster@vfw392.org
mailto:jrvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:jrvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
http://vfw.org/


 DECEASED MEMBERS:  
 Please contact the Post when a 
member passes. If members are 
only reported as deceased to VFW 
National, we find this out only by 
checking the National Deceased 
list, which does not provide the 
deceased’s  date of death. Also, 
VFW National Headquarters often 
lists members from our Post as 
deceased without us knowing.  
Sometimes these members have 
been deceased for many years. 
Last year, VFW National reported 
31 of our members deceased. 
When we find out that a member 
is deceased, often the members 
contact information is not up-to-
date, so we are unable do a follow-
up with the family. 
  We maintain a permanent wall 
plaque for the names and dates of 
our deceased members. Please 
help us honor them!! 

Quartermaster 
John Phillips 
757-486-5875 

vfwpost392@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

 Greetings, Comrades and friends,  
  I greet you in the Blessed name 
of Jesus Christ our Lord & Savior. 
  First I want to thank our outgoing 
Chaplain Mary Benson. Your care 
& prayers have been both 
inspiring & comforting. Your 
service has been a blessing to us 
all. 
  To introduce myself: I’m Don 
Jackson, a Vietnam era Air Force 
vet who served in Thailand during 
that period. I was crew chief on an 
aircraft weapons load crew for the 
F105 Thunderchief. I’m a life 
member of VFW Post 392 & 
extremely proud to serve as your 
Post Chaplain. Interestingly 
enough, my wife, Gloria Jackson, 
a Life Member of the Post 392 
Auxiliary, is the new Auxiliary 
Chaplain. I truly appreciate your 
patience as I transition into this 
new position as your Chaplain. 
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  As we celebrate the month of 
July, we also celebrate our 
nation’s birth. During the 
festivities (i.e. hotdogs, fireworks, 
picnics & time with friends & 
family), I would invite you to take 
a moment to consider what a great 
blessing it is to live in the United 
States. God has allowed us to 
enjoy freedoms and prosperity 
unheard of or even imagined in the 
vast majority of the world. These 
freedoms & this prosperity were & 
are still being paid for by the 
blood, sweat, tears & yes, even 
lives of regular citizens & military 
alike. I think that that reality is 
sometimes lost in all the 
celebration. 
  Our founding fathers believed so 
strongly in this “great experiment” 
that they based it on the motto “In 
God We Trust”. If, as nation, we 
fail to realize & thank God for the 
blessings that we enjoy, just by 
being a part of it, one wonders if 
our founding fathers would still 
believe “In God We Trust”. 
  Psalm 33 reads: “Blessed is the 
nation whose God is the Lord, the 
people he chose for His 
inheritance”.  
  During July & always, I invite 
you to be kind to one another. 
Support & pray for one another.  
  I believe that prayer cures the 
body & spirit, so please reach out 
to me. Keep the post informed of 
hospitalizations & other needs. 
  I leave you with the wise words 
of seven-year-old Elliott:  “Dear 
God, I think about You sometimes 
even when I’m not praying”. 
In His name: 

Post Chaplain                                                                                                                 
Don Jackson 

chaplainvfw392@gmail.com 
757-572-8233 

--------------------------------------- 

Help Us Take Care of Each 

Other    
  When you or a family member 
falls ill, are injured,  hospitalized, 
or experience the loss of a loved 
one - please contact us ASAP! It is 

important that we extend our hand 
in any way possible to aid and 
comfort our fellow Comrades and 
family in their time of need. Please 
call Post Chaplain Don Jackson or 
our Auxiliary Chaplain Gloria 
Jackson, as appropriate, at your 
first opportunity, as timely 
notification is very important to 
their mission! 

Illness / Injuries    
     Please read the Post’s Bulletin 
Board for updates of Members on 
the Illness / Injury List. 
   The following members have 
serious, long term illness, or 
injury, requiring continuous care:  

Temporary Illness or Injury 
Barbara A. Grossnickle, Home 

Keith Ingraham, Home 
Debbie Phillips, PA Rehab 

John Phillips, Home 
Bill Sowers SVBGH 

  ----------------------------------------- 
TAPS 

 

KEVIN J. BRADY 
UNK 

HENRY M. DECKER 
3/1/2024 

CHRISTY A. PEAKE (AUX) 
5/7/2024 

At our monthly meeting, Draping 
of the Charter is conducted, and a 
prayer of solemn tribute is given 
on behalf of our departed 
Comrades. For they are now in the 
hands of our Heavenly Father. 
 
 
 
 
Greetings, Brothers and Sisters, 
  Let me begin by congratulating 
the new Post and Auxiliary 
officers! I look forward to working 
with Commander Jim and his 
officers. Please feel free to come 
to me or any of my officers with 
questions, ideas, or concerns. We 
are here to help you. 
  We just returned from our 
Department Convention and let 
me tell you TEAM 392 kicked it 
awards night. That being said, I 
want to congratulate Past 

      AUXILIARY    
      PRESIDENT 

        CHAPLAIN’S 
       CORNER 

mailto:vfwpost392@gmail.com
mailto:chaplain392@gmail.com


Auxiliary. Our Auxiliary President 
stands ready to decorate you with 
the awards indicated:  
  

July 2024 
  40 Years Continuous Service: 
Glenda Boerner 
  15 Years Continuous Service: 
Colleen R. Lewis, Gaye L. Reavis 
Thank you for your service and 
congratulations! 

VFW Auxiliary Secretary 
Judy  Lupole 

luvedale88@verizon.net  
(757) 581-2702 

 

 
 
 

Canteen Hours 
Sunday-Thursday..… 1100-2200 
Friday –Saturday...… 1100-2300  

   
 

Kitchen Hours 
 

Monday- Kitchen closed*   
Tuesday-Thursday: 1100-1400, 
Tuesday/Wednesday: 1700-1900 
Friday: 1100-1400, 1730-2030 
Saturday/Sunday: 1200-1700 
unless staffing not available 
 * Hot Dogs, Chili, and Pizza may 

be obtainable on Mondays, 
Saturdays, and Sundays. These air 

fryer menu items are available 
when the kitchen is closed:    

Chicken Wings, Curly Fries, 
French Fries, Jalapeno Poppers, 

Mozzarella Sticks, and 
Popcorn Chicken 

 

Social Hours 
Mon - Fri 3-6pm / Thurs 3-7pm 

Come in and enjoy our low Social 
Hour Prices to start your evening! 

 
MEMBERS BOTTLES 

Bottle storage behind the bar is for 
short term storage ONLY. Bottles 
are tracked and will be removed 
after 90 days if not utilized.  
 

Weekends At The VFW 
 Start the weekend with Friday’s  
Social Hour Prices from 3-7 PM! 
  The  kitchen is open  Friday, 5:30 
to 8:30 PM, “with all of our menu 

items, including our weekly 
Shrimp Special!” 
  The Canteen opens at 11:00 on 
weekends. If the  kitchen is closed, 
the *menu items above are 
available. We have the NFL 
Sunday Ticket during football 
season, so come enjoy the games!  

  Come out and enjoy a cold beer 
or beverage! We have multiple big 
screen TV's. Bring the family - the 
Canteen is smoke free and Wi-Fi 
is readily accessible. 

Thursday Night Dinners 
5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

      

 None Scheduled for July  
Note: Our Thursday Night 

Dinners are normally prepared by 
an all volunteer staff. If 

volunteers are not available, then   
the Kitchen will normally be 

closed and bar food available. If 
you’d like to help with serving, 
cleanup, or dishwashing - please 
contact the Canteen Manager 
Shelly Hughes or Assistant 
Canteen Manager Teresa 

McMillion at (757) 486-5875, or 
via email at the Manager address:  
canteenmanager392@gmail.com. 

------------------------------------------ 
Our Friday Evening Dinners, 

which include our weekly 
Shrimp Special, are held from  
5:30 - 8:30 PM. These dinners 

require a few volunteers to assist 
with cooking the shrimp, taking 
orders and table service. Please 
contact the Canteen Manager or 

Assistant Manager to assist. 

 
5:30 - 8:30 PM  

EZ Peel Shrimp are back & larger! 
1/2 lb. for $9.00 / 1 lb. for $16.00. 

Fried Shrimp Dinner: $11.50 
(Prices as of Sep 15th, 2023) 

------------------------------------———----- 

Friday Entertainment 

  Below is the entertainment for 
July. Please come and enjoy the 
music with  your family and   
friends as scheduled on Fridays 
from 6:00 to 10:00 PM: 

 
 
 

Fridays:  Steamed Shrimp 
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Commander Troy Wagers on 
being the top recruiter and Post 
392 for making All-State!! 
  We voted at our last meeting to 
start collecting school supplies 
again. We will have at least one 
Sheriff’s car at our family picnic 
in September. We are going to try 
to get a second car and share the 
supplies with not only Strawbridge 
Elementary but also Seatack 
Elementary!! Dinah has put a box 
and list of supplies needed in the 
Canteen. Please consider donating 
to this awesome cause. 
  Some upcoming events are:  
• 4th of July picnic volunteers are 

needed for set up, clean up, 
cooking, serving. We also need 
baked goods for the bake sale. 

• July 26-August 1 National 
Convention in Louisville, Ky 

  Our next meeting will be July 2nd 
at 7pm. Please attend meetings so 
we can all work together for a 
successful year. I would like to 
welcome all new members and 
hope to see you soon at upcoming 
events. Our new Chaplain, Gloria 
Jackson, stands by for any member 
who may need our help.      
  Thanks for everything that you 
do for our Veterans and our Post!!! 
I can be reached at (757) 477-5086 
or fredlyj@verizon.net or you can 
reach out to our Secretary Judy at 
(757) 581-2702 or by email  at 
luvedale88@verizon.net. She will 
make sure I get the message. 
                      Auxiliary President 

Fred Jennings 
fredlyj@verizon.net 

757-477-5089 
 
 
 
 

Auxiliary Members In Good 
Standing 568/447 Life Members 

Continuous Auxiliary 
Membership Awards 

   

   All who have not received their 
longevity awards are requested to 
attend the next regularly scheduled 
meeting of our VFW 392 

          CANTEEN 

       AUXILIARY 
       MEMBERSHIP 

 

July  19th, 2024 
DJ SHANNON 

1800-2200 

mailto:luvedale88@verizon.net
mailto:fredlyj@verizon.net
mailto:luvedale88@verizon.net


If you have comments or 
suggestions     for   our     Canteen, 
please let us know.  All written 
comments or suggestions must be 
signed for consideration! Thank 
you for your service and support! 

Shelly Hughes 
Post 392 Canteen Manager 

757-486-5875 
canteenmanager392@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 

Sisters and Brothers, 
  Ronnie Steele is now our MOC 
Seam Squirrel. Jobil Bullock is our 
MOCA President. We will have 
our monthly meetings on July 9th 
at 7:00 PM. MOCA Bingo is on 
July 22th from 1-3PM. Please 
come out and join us for some fun. 

          MOC Auxiliary President 
Jobil Bullock 

jobilbullock@outlook.com 

 
 
 
 

  The next meeting of the VFW 
Post 392 Scholarship Program will 
occur on Monday July 22, 2024 at 
11:00 AM, in the Auxiliary Room 
at VFW Post 392.  A lot of 
planning goes into this program 
and if you are interested, PLEASE 
COME TO THIS MEETING.  We 
cover all the Virginia Beach 
Schools, both public and private.  
  If you are more interested in 
Judging the  Essays, Artwork, 
Teacher of the Year, Scout of the 
Year and the Virginia Beach 
Community Service Awards (Law 
Enforcement Officer of the Year, 
Deputy Sheriff of the Year, 911 
Responder of the Year, Firefighter 
of the Year, EMT of the Year, etc., 
please let me know very soon.  
  VFW Post 392 and Auxiliary and 
VFW 1211 have worked together 
on scholarships for several years.  
It takes ‘Fantastic Volunteers’ to 
get all this accomplished.  If you 
are interested and cannot make the 

meeting, please send me your 
name, number and email so I can 
add you to the list of volunteers. 
Thank you for your support. 

Sue C. Sowers 
Scholarship Chairperson 
Suesowers46@gmail.com 

Phone:  757-641-0624 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Advertising  

All ads are paid advertisements, 
and are not endorsed by the  
Veterans of Foreign Wars 

 VFW Post 392 offers advertising 
space   in    our    newsletter. Our 
monthly circulation is over 2000. 
All ads must be submitted and 
approved by the Post prior to the 
15th of each month. If you are 
interested in advertising, please 
contact the Quartermaster. 
------------------------------------------ 

State of Virginia 
Veterans Affairs is Now 

Located At:   

  Pembroke Office Park 
293 Independence Blvd. 

Pembroke Five, Suite 109 
Virginia Beach, VA 23462 

Office: (757) 552-1884 
------------------------------------------ 

Legal Aid Office  
   

Veterans Free Legal Services 
Estate Planning, Consumer 
matters, public benefits, and 
family law. 
 

David Rivard, Esq., Attorney 
   

Legal Aid Society 
of Eastern Virginia 

30 West Queen’s Way 
Hampton, Virginia 23669 
(757) 552-0026 ext. 305 

davidr@laseva.org 

----------------------------------- 

Notary Public 
 

  The following Post members are 
commissioned as Notary Publics 
in the Commonwealth of Virginia: 
 
 

• Robert DeChamplain 

• David Sage 

------------------------------------------ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VFW National Home for 
Children 

Almost a century ago, the VFW 
National Home for Children began 
as a place where families left 
behind by war could remain 
together. Today, the National 
 Home has evolved to meet the 
changing needs of America’s 
military and veterans’ families. 
Learn more about the National 
Home and help us support its 
important mission by visiting 
History - VFW National Home for 
Children (click link to open doc) 
------------------------------------------ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Corrections    
  Send any comments, suggestions,  
errors that warrant correction, or 
complaints about our content to 
webmaster@vfw392.org. Thanks!  
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     SCHOLARSHIP 
UPDATES 

     MOC PUP TENT  
#9 UPDATE 

     POST 
      ANNOUNCEMENTS 

mailto:canteenmanager392@gmail.com
mailto:Suesowers46@gmail.com
mailto:davidr@laseva.org
https://vfwnationalhome.org/about-us/history/
https://vfwnationalhome.org/about-us/history/
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    Click  the image above for more info! 
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                                            SARA LIKENS Service Manager 
 
                                  O 757-271-1300    F 757-431-0609 
                                  3636 Virginia Beach Blvd-SUITE 115,  
                                  Virginia Beach, VA 23452 
                                  www.NeptuneCremationofVirginia.com   

 

NO ONE DOES MORE 
FOR VETERANS 

http://7dayrealtor.com/
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.neptunecremationofvirginia.com/__;!!M2D_dUfSiN4E!cxGO_oUbSjnK80YrJ0KF8qvYtNyBLZzNLsmIUyzVAElQa2EeWVdnCd9Hg_Ll7Nx1$


 

 

 • Recruiting at MCT 
Car Show - 0900 -
1330 

 

 

        SUN                 MON                  TUE                  WED                  THU                  FRI                   SAT      

6 JUNE 30 4  2 

17 

25 26 

18 19 

• IOOB Cookout 

27 

20 

11 12 13 

14 

     8  9 10 

28 

16 

3 

22 

15 

23 

          3 

30 29 

24 

AUG 1 31 

JULY 1 5 

• MOC/MOCA 
Meetings 7:00 PM 

 

• FRA 166 Branch   
Meeting 7:00PM 

• IOOB Meeting 
7:30PM 

• VVA Chapter 969 
   Meeting  7:00PM 
 
 

• Scholarship Comm 
Meeting—11:00AM 

• Mayor’s Vet Comm 
5:30PM  

• HRCVO 7:00PM 

• Trivia Night 
7:00PM 

• FRA 166 Staff   
Meeting 7:00PM 

 

HAPPY NEW 

YEAR! 
 
 

 

July 2024 - VOLUME 36, NUMBER 1 

 

• Pool Tourney- Noon 

• Darts Tourney-1730 

• AOA Meeting       
   6:00 PM 
• MCL Staff Meeting 

7:00 PM 
• American Legion    
   Post 110 - 7:00 PM 

   Friday Night 
Shrimp  

5:30—8:30  
Live Entertainment 

None Scheduled 

21 

• VFW Post 392/
AUX Meetings  
7:00PM 

 
General MacArthur Memorial Post No. 392 

2408 Bowland Parkway 
Virginia Beach, VA 23454-5207 

 

Phone:                           (757) 486-5875 
Fax:                               (757) 486-3576 
E-Mail:           vfwpost392@gmail.com 

Web Site:          https://www.vfw392.org/  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/

VFW392 

THE RED, WHITE AND BLUE - 392 
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 • House Committee 
Meeting 1830 

• VFW/AUX Staff 
Meeting 1900 

 
  

Friday Night Shrimp 
Special 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment 

None Scheduled  

Friday Night Shrimp 
Special 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment 

None Scheduled  

 • Pool Tourney- Noon 

• Darts Tourney-1730 

 

 

• July 4th Picnic 
& Bake Sale - 
Noon-1700 

Friday Night Shrimp  
5:30—8:30  

Live Entertainment 
DJ Shannon 6-10PM 

Friday Night Shrimp 
Special 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment 

None Scheduled 
 

• MCL Meeting 1900 

• MOCA Bingo -1300 

• Texas Hold’em –
1800 
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